North Middle School
Site Based Council
September 6, 2012

The North Middle School Site Based Council met September 6, 2012, in the conference room.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Trish Morton, David Huddle, Cheryl Brooks and Steve Everage.  Connie Abell was absent.

Opening Business:  
Agenda:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Morton seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Morton seconded.
Good News Report:  
The football team is 6 and 2 so far with three trophies for wins in bowl games,
Girls’ basketball has started.
Wal-Mart donated $20.00 - $50.00 gift cards to the teachers for school supplies.
Student Achievement:  The first progress reports went home with the students.
Budget Report:  The monthly report was reviewed.
Committee Reports:  The committee reports were reviewed.
New Business:  The Technology Committee requested that the SBDM Council allot any surplus Title I funds for technology.  The Council would like a list of those expenditures.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Morton seconded.  There will be a Special SBDM Meeting on September 20, 2012 to discuss the proposal from the Technology Committee concerning Title I funding.  The next regular meeting is October 4, 2012.

